Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 28, 2017
Re:
Modified Job Description – “Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent” 
In support of the recently presented “Five Year Plan” the job description for “Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent” has been modified. As proposed, the job description updates overall performance responsibilities and better aligns with the organizational plan.

Human Resources recommends approval of this modification.     
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